Shouldn't the government be encouraging, not discouraging, older Australians to move in with adult children?  It works in Japan and China.
I see it as a win-win situation as long as it's an amicable arrangement. The usual qualifications for a pension would still apply. I think it would be expected that the parents would contribute financially to the running of the household too. Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to the discussion. 
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Sent from Samsung tablet.

